
NURSES & MIDWIVES:

Thinking of  
further  
studies?

Edith Cavell Trust Scholarships are available to 
undergraduate nursing and midwifery students, nurses 
and midwives and assistants in nursing and midwifery 
undertaking further studies to enhance their careers. 

Members and Associate Members of the NSW Nurses and Midwives’ Association 
are eligible to apply. Scholarships are awarded on a needs or merit basis.

Applications open on 1 May and close 31 July annually  
for the following academic year. 

For more information go to our website  
www.nswnma.asn.au

E edithcavell@nswnma.asn.au P 1300 367 962 F (02) 9662 1414
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